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I will lift up mine eyes unto the hills, from whence cometh my help. My help 

cometh from the LORD, which made heaven and earth. (Psalm 121:1-2) 
 

God is truly amazing! It is somewhat embarrassing to think how often God must 
remind me to look to Him. We are loving every moment of serving Him in Spain. We 
have surrendered our lives to be used by Him, and we do our best to be as close to God as 
we can possibly be. Yet, far too often, God must refocus our sight on Him.  

There are days that seem to never end. Nevertheless, His mercies are new the 
following day, and I am so blessed by that fact. He has shown me yet again over these 
past months that He will remain faithful, and I’m excited to tell you about what God’s 
doing. 

The building that you helped us purchase for the church here in Palma is 
progressing rapidly. The flooring is done. The air conditioning system is being installed 
now, and then we will be able to move on to the walls and the rest of the electrical work. 
I will do my best to show you a video of the progress in the next week or so. 

The new Bible study in Manacor has been a huge blessing to me personally. The 
missionary that we are working with, Markie Bullock, has been working with a family 
through a discipleship book. A month ago, two of the four people he has been meeting 
with received Christ as their Saviour! We were all ecstatic! I have been able to 
accompany him for the last two meetings, and I have watched four new Christians 
diligently listen to the Word of God. They have had questions and it was clear they had 
studied the material ahead of time. It was amazing! They are in a city with no church. 
They have, until now, never had an opportunity to hear the Word of God, and they are 
hungry for the truth. We as long-time Christians take for granted the blessings that God 
has given us. I wish we would remain that hungry for the things of God! 

Yesterday, the Lord gave me the opportunity to share the Gospel 
with someone for over an hour. Reaching people in Spain is far different than what I was 
accustomed to in the US. Because of the Spanish culture, I am not offered the opportunity 
to witness near as often as I would like, and that is why when that opportunity presents 
itself, I take full advantage of it! 

It was incredible to watch this person soak in all the information. Although they 
did not receive salvation in that moment, I know that they have heard that Jesus is the 
Way, the Truth, and the Life, and that no one will enter Heaven without Him. I pray that 
God will give me more opportunities to reach out again as well as to others. 

I have much more that I could say, but to close I must say again thank you for 
your constant prayers and support! My family and I are truly blessed to have a small part 
in your lives, and we are honored that you have allowed us to represent you in taking the 
Gospel to such a needy place. We pray that the Lord blesses you and your churches in 
2022! 

 
In His Service, 

Jason, Jessica, Colton, Megan and Madison Stanley 


